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02.12.2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 

The Bike Doctor Returns – Free Bike Health Check TAKE 2! 

We have organised the Bike Doctor to return and carry out a free health check for any pupil we missed 

the first-time round – please do not drop your bike off if you had it checked last time! The check will 

be carried out by qualified staff from RideRide (https://www.rideride.co.uk/) based in Southampton. 

This will take place on Tuesday 13th December and the workshop will be set up in the Minibus parking 

spaces at the front of the school - they will have a tent up with plenty of signs! 

Please ensure you collect your bike at the end of the school day before leaving school (and before any 

after school clubs!). 

 

Timetable  

Next week is WEEK B on your lesson timetables.  

 

Attendance Reminder  

Please ensure you email attendance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk or send a message via school comms on 

the first and any subsequent days of absence for your child.  

Thank you. 

 

Vacancies  

PE Cover supervisor  

Cover Supervisor  

Site Assistant  

IT Technician  

Pastoral Assistant  
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School Closure  

School will finish on Friday 16th December at 12pm  

COVID 

The Department for Education have changed their guidance and there is now no legal requirement 

for work to be set for COVID absences. 

 

 

 

Please bring change as drinks & snacks will be on sale at both the Karaoke & Toynbee's got talent! 
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Welcome Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Welcome Club coincided with Christmas Jumper Day, which made us feel very festive! 

We made Christmas decorations using oranges, which made the whole of the LS department smell 

wonderful! 
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All external clubs are not DBS checked by Toynbee School. 
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